Windhoeek, Namibia
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7 QNamRA

To: ALL STAKEHOLDERS
From: CHIEF INFORMATION OFFICER
Date: 18 JULY 2023

Subject: ASYCUDAWORLD SYSTEM DOWNTIME

The above subject bears reference.

This memo serves to inform all NamRA's internal and external stakeholders of system
maintenance on the ASYCUDAWorld System scheduled for Friday, 215t July 2023,
from 18h00 to 21h00.

This system maintenance will affect the availability of the ASYCUDAWorld system,
and as such, the system will unfortunately not be available between the times
specified.

As we continue to enhance and maintain the ASYCUDAWorld system, there will be
further possible downtimes to the system, which will be communicated to all
stakeholders by NamRA.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.

/END




